
IESGA Annual Member Meeting – October 1, 2025 at Liberty Lake Golf Course 

 

 

The annual IESGA Member Meeting and banquet was called to order by President Dave Hall at 

4:40 pm The raffle was started as the food was being prepared. 

 

John Hanke, IESGA Tournament/Handicap Chair, issued an email after the meeting stating 

Thank you to everyone who helped me this year.  You guys were great.  Whenever I needed 

someone to switch tee times you guys helped out.  I especially want to thank assistant 

Tournament Chairman Doug Kearsley.  He made my job so much easier.  He is the main reason I 

will do it again next year.  Communication is the key to a successful organization.  Brad Berg, 

Lee Paul, and Doug made for a terrific team.  I also want to thank Steve jones for getting up 

early on tournament days and setting up, Mike Dixon for reading scores to me, and Kirk Owen 

for picking up KP's and helping with the cleanup.  Have a wonderful off season. 

 

John passed out certificates to the 2025 Club Champions who were present. 

 

A Flight Gross – Jeff Koppa   Net – Tom Meng (Tiebreaker winner) and Randy Ferris 

B Flight Gross – Ron Soss   Net – Bobby Caruso 

C Flight Gross – Darrell Shanholtzer   Net – James Newby 

D Flight Gross – Robert Termer Net – Steven Johansen (Tiebreaker winner) and Paul Bettinger 

All of the Club Champions (not including tiebreak losers) will each receive a $50 IESGA 

Certificate, and their 2026 Membership fee will be automatically paid. Randy Ferris and 

Paul Bettinger will receive their 2026 Membership fees paid. 

Dave Hall presented the four new candidates to fill the open positions for 2026. These 

candidates were: Steve Michelson, Erick Keating, Bobby Caruso, and Bob Beck He asked for a 

vote of the presented candidate slate, and it was a unanimous vote in favor for all four candidates. 

Dave Hall will continue as our 2026 President. He adjourned the meeting at 5:30 p.m.  


